
Parenting is tough, so is growing up. 

Students have the world at their fingertips, with all benefits and challenges included. 

WPMS wants to partner with parents in helping our students navigate the challenges 

of growing up as adolescents in the age of social media. Whether directly impacted, or 

just helping friends, all parents can benefit from a new series of presentations offered 

by WPMS. 
 

Non-Suicidal Self-Injury  Thursday, March 8 - 6pm 

NSSI affecting 12—25% of students today.  Do you know what it is, what to look for, 

and what to do if your child or their friend is self-injuring? Find out what you need to 

know if it does come up, it’s not too soon to learn. (educatorsandselfinjury.com)  

 

Upcoming Parent Info Sessions: 

Healthy Relationships Thursday, March 29 - 6pm 

Drug Trends and Prevention  April TBA  

Social Media Safety Tuesday, May 8 - 6pm 

 

*All presentations will be held in English and Spanish. 

Parents from all schools are welcome to attend. 

Refreshments will be provided! 

 

Questions? For more information, contact: 

Josh Way, Principal 

josh.way@smusd.org 

760-290-2455 

1270 Rock Springs Road 

San Marcos, CA 92069 


